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There were three reported crimes for the month of April in Audubon Park.  There 
were two separate incidents we had suspects rummage through unlocked cars but 
did not steal anything.  These two incidents are separate from reported crimes.  
Crime is “through the roof” in Louisville and in this area.  We work hard to have 
the best presence we can with minimal resources.  “It works,” most of the time.  
Fortunately, the three reported crimes do not involve non-residents coming into 
Audubon Park blindly and committing them.  Two of the crimes were known family 
members or family friends and the other crime was an online Fraud Case.  Here is 
a brief synopsis of the police forces activity for May:  
 
Reported Crime: Report of T-But from house on Sora Avenue.  Party for friend 

leaving was hosted at this house.  The person they hosted the 
party for is the suspect.  Victim told police $550.00 cash and 
a $250.00 pair of Air Jordan Red Tennis Shoes magically 
disappeared along with his friend he hosted the party for 
around 0500 in the morning.  There was a Burglary on 
Chickadee and the son is the suspect.  The third crime 
involved wire fraud from a victim on Cardinal Drive.  

 
Traffic Violations: Police conducted ten traffic stops and gave ten warnings. 
 
Parking Citations: Twelve Parking Tickets were written for improper parking.  

Two Parking Citation Courtesy Notices were written.   
 
Suspicious Persons: We stopped seven non-residents of Audubon Park we believe 

were in the neighborhood with the intent to commit a crime.   
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